
 

  

 
                  

          

 
 

    
    

 
 

     
 

 
     

 
 

     
 

   
    

    
 

   
     

 
 

   
 

 
      

   
     

      
  
     
     

   
    
   

     
  
   

   
    

 
   
   

 
   

  
 

     
   
   

 
   
    

   
 

   
     

 
   

 
  

 
    

   
    

 
    
    

  
    

 
    

  
  

 
    
  

  
 

    
 

   
 

     
 

  
 

    
    

  
 

   
   

   

 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 

    
      

       
    

   
 
 

   
 

              
            

            
               

       
 

              
              
             

               
          

             
           

             
              

 
              

           
            
               

 
 

 
   

   
 
 
 

October 1, 2010 

The Honorable Kathleen Sebelius 
Secretary of Health and Human Services 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
200 Independence Avenue, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20201 

Dear Secretary Sebelius: 

On behalf of the American Heart Association and our retirees, I applaud the Congress 
and the Administration for helping businesses and organizations across the country to 
continue to provide their retirees with health insurance coverage through the Affordable 
Care Act’s Early Retiree Reinsurance Program. The AHA is pleased to have had our 
application to participate in this program approved. 

As a non-profit organization that has as our mission helping all Americans live healthier 
lives free of cardiovascular disease and stroke, we know better than most employers just 
how important health insurance coverage is in improving health outcomes for those with 
or at risk for heart disease, stroke, and other chronic conditions. The uninsured with 
cardiovascular disease experience higher mortality rates than their insured counterparts 
and are less likely to have access to life-saving medications and other treatments. 
Middle-aged Americans with heart disease or stroke who lose their employer-sponsored 
health insurance and are not yet eligible for Medicare are especially vulnerable because 
they often have a difficult time accessing affordable coverage on their own. 

By helping employers offset the costs of providing coverage to their retirees and their 
families, the Early Retiree Reinsurance Program will enable thousands of employers, 
including the American Heart Association, to continue to provide affordable, high quality 
insurance coverage. This will make a tremendous difference in their lives. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Chairman of the Board 
Debra W. Lockwood, CPA 

President 
Ralph L. Sacco, MD, FAHA 

Chairman-elect 
William H. Roach Jr., Esq. 

President-elect 
Gordon F. Tomaselli, MD, FAHA 

Immediate Past 
Chairman of the Board 
Neil M. Meltzer, MPH 

Immediate Past President 
Clyde W. Yancy, MD, FAHA 

Secretary-Treasurer 
Ron W. Haddock 

Directors 
Donna K. Arnett, PhD, BSN, FAHA 
Joyce Beatty, MS 
Kenneth D. Bloch, MD, FAHA 
Mary A. Caldwell, RN, PhD., FAHA 
Mary Fastenau 
Barry A. Franklin, PhD, FAHA 
Larry B. Goldstein, MD, FAHA 
Max Gomez, PhD 
Mariell Jessup, MD, FAHA 
Pamela K. Knous 
Mark B. McClellan, MD, PhD 
Janet Murguia 
James J. Postl 
Bernard J. Tyson 
Henry J. Wasiak, MBA 

Chief Executive Officer 
Nancy A. Brown 

Chief Mission Officer 
Meighan Girgus 

Chief Administrative Officer & 
Chief Financial Officer 
Sunder D. Joshi 

Chief Operating Officer 
Field Operations & Development 
Gordon L. McCullough 

Chief Science Officer 
Rose Marie Robertson, MD, FAHA 

Executive Vice President 
Communications 
Matthew Bannister 

Executive Vice President 
Field Health Strategies 
Robyn Lee Landry, APR 

Executive Vice President 
Corporate Secretary & 
General Counsel 
David Wm. Livingston, Esq. 

Executive Vice President 
ECC Programs 
John Meiners 

Executive Vice President 
Consumer Health 
Kathy Rogers 

Executive Vice President 
Advocacy 
Mark A. Schoeberl 

Executive Vice President 
Development 
Suzie Upton 

Executive Vice President 
Technology & Customer Strategies 
Michael Wilson 

“Building healthier lives, 
Free of cardiovascular 
diseases and stroke.” 

Nancy A. Brown 
Chief Executive Officer 

American Heart Association � Advocacy Department � 1150 Connecticut Ave. NW � Suite 300 � Washington, DC 20036
 
Phone: (202) 785-7900 � Fax: (202) 785-7950 � www. yourethecure.org
 

http:yourethecure.org

